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Dear (either CEO name or CEO and other team members in call):

Thank you very much for meeting with us about the 2017 United Way of Central Iowa campaign. We are very grateful for (company name)’s partnership with UWCI, and your commitment continues to have a profound impact on the central Iowa community. The ongoing engagement and support of (company name) is crucial to UWCI and its ability to create lasting community impact.

While we are very proud of what United Way has accomplished, we look forward to what we can accomplish together in the future. During our call, we discussed strategies to increase campaign participation through education, communication and best campaign practices. Some of the topics we discussed during our visit included:  (examples below, but you would pull discussion during meeting).

· Host a leadership reception
· Consider holding departmental meetings to engage employees in a more direct way
· Partner with United Way to improve communication and education to all employees on the community impact of UWCI and volunteerism

(If appropriate, We appreciate your commitment to raise $xxx,xxx for the 2017 UWCI campaign, and we are happy to support you in whatever way we can to help you achieve this goal.) Again, thank you for all that you do for the central Iowa community. We look forward to partnering with you for the remainder of the year to ensure a successful 2017 campaign. 


Warm Regards, 

(NAME)


